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4th February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Plimsoll Day – Monday 10th February 2020  
 
Following notices in the newsletter, this is a reminder that on Monday 10th February 2020 
we will be participating in a fundraising day to raise funds for the RNLI, the charity that 
saves lives at sea and in memory of Samuel Plimsoll. Samuel Plimsoll was a Victorian 
politician who lived in Folkestone and became a hero for his life saving invention.  
 
Pumps, trainers (or plimsolls as they were called) can be worn at school all day to 
celebrate his birthday, with a suggested donation of £1 per child. Children should wear 
school uniform as normal on this day. 
 
The money raised will go to the Littlestone RNLI Lifeboat Station, and help train young 
people in Lifesaving skills. Donations can be given to your child’s class teacher on the day. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr Matthew Green  
Headteacher 

 


